
Dear Connie Marinetto  
 
The Belsize Society considers the extended roof element to accommodate the 
staircase introduces an incongruous element to the roofscape which would be visible 
from street level and other neighbouring properties and would set a precedent. We wish 
to object to the current design and hope a better solution can be found.  
 
Alan Selwyn for the Belsize Society 
 


